
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PROPOSITION 65 

 

For Biopolysan® and Laurest® Products 

 

Manufacturing Facility: 

Copperhead Chemical Company Inc. 

120 River Road, Tamaqua, PA  18252 

 

 

 

In response to inquiries regarding compliance of our products with California’s Safe  

Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, commonly referred to as Proposition 65, please 

be advised of the following:   

 

Copperhead Chemical Company has evaluated our Biopolysan® and Laurest® products for items of 

concern appearing on the current Proposition 65 chemicals list.  We confirm that none of the listed 

substances are components of our finished products or of any of the raw materials used in their 

manufacture.    

 

Copperhead will continue to monitor the Proposition 65 regulations for any new chemicals that may 

be listed and their potential status in our finished products. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Dawn Clarke 

Regulatory Affairs Manager 

 

Issued:  February 25, 2020 

Copperhead Chemical Company Inc. 
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